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How to Watch
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Did you Know?

Join us for a night of awareness from
your home!

We will be hosting a live watch party on
May 13, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.

This means that we will all be watching at
the same time!

Although we wish that we could all be to-
gether for this event, we know that this is
the best option for this year.

It will be a great night to hear about our
R —— program, hear stories of our youth, how we have coped and changed
because of COVID, and our plans for moving forward. Invite your

ﬁ friends and family for a great night!

e LAMAR Advertising

How to Watch “A Walk in Their Shoes”

e Rita Shaw Broker and
Associates

Founder's Note

TO DONATE, GO TO
WWW.YOUTHHOPE.ORG

OR SEND DONATIONS
TO P.O. BOX 7803

REDLANDS, CA 92375 A C ;M//ZI[A' in

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR (]Z eir J hoes
DONORS WHO HAVE
CONTRIBUTED $10,000
OR MORE IN 2020

e Bill and Marty Knipps

. Go to wwwyouthhope.org/walk-in-their-shoes
Right before 6:30 pm on May 13,2021.

e Inland SoCal United Way . Click the “watch now” button

United
. This will open a new tab that will take you to Youth-
Wi Shees Hope’s YouTube.
VANS . The video will be available to watch at 6:-30 Em. So p-op
' . some popcorn, get comfortable, and enjoy “A Walk in
e Women’s Council of Their Shoes”.
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A Note From the Founder

THE YOUTHOPE POST

Getting The Help I Need

A Walk in Their Shoes Fundrais-
er is one of my favorite nights of
the year. Even though I'm sad |
won’t be able to see so many of
you face to face, I'm so thankful
for 226 Collective and how
they’re able to make this fund-
raiser a reality during a pandem-
ic.

This is a very unique opportunity
for you to invite friends, family,
and neighbors to watch. It’s free
to watch and it's from the comfort
of your own home so more peo-
ple may be able to learn about
YouthHope.
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Did You Know?@e

We are beginning to look at how
we can reopen our Drop In Cen-
ter for our youth safely. We are
so excited to be able to serve
many of our youth again.

We don’t have an official reopen-
ing date, but we are following the
school district closely and will be
reopening as they fully reopen.

Our youth will need bus passes
once schools open along with the
use of our computer lab to work
on homework and job applica-
tions.

We are also going to be serving
double the amount of meals once

we open up and are looking
for volunteers to help cook
hot meals for our youth.

If you are interested in help-
ing out, please email
info@youthhope.org.

We are so thankful for your
continued support. This has
been the craziest year, yet
you all continued to show up
and care for our youth. We
will never forget the love and
support we received and
continue to receive!




